March 13, 2019

Dear Bedford Fire Dept.,

We hope you will accept this gift as a token of our
appreciation for all your hard work. Your dedication to the
community is a treasure and we are very fortunate to have
such a compassionate group of volunteers watching over
the town.

Thank you for everything that you do on a daily basis day
or night 365 days a year. It is recognized by many of us in
the community that you are here for us.

Fondly,
Your Neighbor




